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April
Twenty-sixth

1923.

Hrs. F. T. Enright,
Honorary Secretary, 
Municipal Chapter, I.O.D.E 
615 St. Catherine St. West, 
Montreal.
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Dear Madam:-

I "beg to acknowledge receipt of 
letter of the 19th of April.

With reference to the paragraph 
in my letter to Mrs. Greenshields providing for 
the reversion of the War Memorial Building to the 
University and your comment thereon, I have only 
this to say that I feel sure the University 
authorities will meet the wi shes of the Daughters 
of the Empire.,

your

I think all will agree that the 
building should after some period of years 
vert to the University, 
the University will agree that it shall always 
be known as the I.O.D.E. War Memorial Hall and 
that it will serve the purpose intended by its 
founders.

re-
When it does I am sure

-

Yours faithfully.

m
Principal.
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